
November 18, 2005

JAMES E. DEVLIN, M.D.
1100 Main Street

Brockway, PA 15824

Telephone: (814) 268-3645
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Charles Hummer, M.D.
Pennsylvania State Board of Medicine
PO Box 2649
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2694

Dear Dr. Hummer:

I am a physician's Assistant and have been practicing medicine for twenty eight years. I
have watched with interest and appreciation as regulations have been passed that have improved
our profession. As you know, new regulations are now pending before the State Board.

I urge you to support the proposed changes to Pennsylvania Code Title 49, Chapter 18.

I believe those changes will improve access to care for our patients and will continue to
improve the opportunities for physician's assistants.

Sincerely,
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William G. Brown, PAC


